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NOTICES for Sunday 14 July, Trinity 7 
9.30am Parish Eucharist 

Theme: “A new song” 
 

Lectionary readings:  
2 Samuel 6:1-5, 12b-19; Psalm 24; Ephesians 1:3-14; Mark 6:14-29. 
 

Collect:  Generous God, you give us gifts and make them grow; though our faith is small 

as mustard seed, make it grow to your glory and the flourishing of your kingdom; through 
Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 

 
The flowers at the pulpit today are in memory of Steve "Pops" Howard from 
Kim, Tanya, Morgan & Isaac. 

 
Every week at St. Antony’s… 
Sundays at 3.00pm: CAFÉ CHURCH - a relaxed worship service. Every 

Sunday except today when St. Antony’s will be at the BBQ. Details below. 

Thursdays at 8.30am: Weekly Morning Prayer - a short liturgical service of 

praise to God with a Psalm, Old & New Testament readings and Intercessory prayer.  

 
Whole Church BBQ - on Sunday 14 July at 3.00pm - TODAY 
A message to those who have signed up for the BBQ today… 
Please can you bring a rug or chair to the BBQ. Also, you may like to bring your own 
drinks and non-breakable glasses. We will supply squash, tea and coffee. 
Messy Church & Mothers’ Union 

 
Euros Final, England vs Spain, Sunday 14 July, from 7.30pm 
After Wednesday’s exciting game, the Men’s Group have decided to watch the Euros final 
together and invite you to join them this evening in St Catherine’s aisle, from 7.30 pm 
(kick off is 8.00 pm). All are welcome and drinks & nibbles will be provided. 

 
Midweek Communion – Thursday 18 July, 12.30pm 
12.30pm Monthly midweek Said Eucharist led by Revd Steve Cooper. 
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Cheese & Wine Fundraising Evening for SNC – Thurs 18 July, 7pm 
At All Saints Church Hall. £10 per ticket in advance by calling 8657 8289 or emailing 
sandersteadneighbourhoodcare@gmail.com  

 
Men's Group Whisky Tasting - Friday 26 July, 7.30pm                                        
Jeremy has kindly volunteered to host another Whisky Tasting evening at his home in 
Purley at 7.30pm. The cost will be c£28 per person depending on numbers. Don't worry if 
you are not a connoisseur, it will be a very convivial evening and an opportunity to learn 
about some different whiskies with some interesting cheeses and biscuits. As ever, all are 
welcome so please talk to Dick, Trevor or David if you would like to come and we shall 
arrange to share taxis. We need to know numbers by Friday 19th July please. 

 
Men's Group Outdoor Theatre trip - Saturday 3 August 
We shall be visiting Coulsdon Manor again this year, for an open-air performance of 
Robin Hood starting at 7.45pm. We will aim to get there at around 6.45pm for a picnic and 
you will also need to bring a chair and a blanket and just possibly, an umbrella! Tickets 
are £12 (£9 for concessions) and there will be lifts available if required. Please let me 
know as soon as possible if you would like some tickets. Dick (dick.hibberd@gmail.com) 

 
MEN’S GROUP, Tour of Titsey Estate House & Gardens, 
Wednesday 21 August 
ASC Men’s Group have booked a tour of The Titsey Estate house and gardens on 
Wednesday 21st August, starting at 14:30 sharp. The places are limited and will be 
allocated on a ‘first come’ basis. The cost will be £10.00 per person. You will need to 
make your own way there, or arrange to share a lift with someone else.  If there is 
sufficient interest, we could meet earlier for a ‘little something’ at the café, which I am told 
is very good. Do please let Tony Robinson or Richard Hibberd know if you would like to 
come, as we need to confirm numbers to Titsey Estate, also whether you intend to bring a 
friend or spouse; and whether you would like to meet beforehand at the café. As ever this 
is open to both ladies and gentlemen. TONY ROBINSON 

 
Green Team  
You will be pleased to hear that Chris Harman, Linda Hubbard, Vaughan Pomeroy, Mark 
Sutton and Ann Turner have kindly agreed to reform the Green Team. We look forward to 
receiving some suggestions from them in due course. 
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Donations   
We would greatly appreciate your help to continue our work for God in the 
community in the Parish of Sanderstead. If you can, please consider 
making a donation. This is our QR code for the Parish of Sanderstead. To 
donate using this code, open up the camera on a mobile phone - point 
the camera at the QR code – follow the instructions.       

 
 
Happy Birthday to John Jones! 
We wish you a very happy birthday and many happy returns at this significant milestone! 
Hopefully, you are celebrating in style. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Safeguarding / ‘A Safe Church’:   
If you ever have any concerns, contact one of our Parish Safeguarding Officers: 
Julie Marsh 8651 2109/ julie.safeguarding@sanderstead-parish.org.uk or Katheryn Hewitt 8651 
6308/ katheryn.safeguarding@sanderstead-parish.org.uk.  
 
 

 
“I will make a pathway through the wilderness. I will create rivers in the dry wasteland.” 

Isaiah 43:19 
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